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November 22, 1995 

Robert W. Grabb, Chief 
Habitat Management 
Virginia Marine Resources Commission 
P. 0. Box 756 
Newport News, VA 23607-0756 
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R~: SURRY POWER STATION - VMRC PERMIT# 92-1347 

Dear Mr. Grabb: 

Innsbrook Technical Center 
50fHJ Dominion Bo11le1•ard 
Glen Allen. Firgi11ia :13060 

• VIRGINIA POWER 

The subject permit that authorizes maintenance dredging of the intake area at Surry Power 
Station expires on December 31, 1995. We request that the permit be extended to allow 
continued maintenance dredging activity in the future. All proposed activities under the 
license will remain the same as previously authorized and no changes in the applicable 
conditions of the license are requested. 

The current permit was issued for a period of three years on December 22, 1992. Surry 
Power Station is presently licensed to operate through January 29, 2013. The need to 
periodically dredge the intake area will be continual during the ensuing period. It is 
therefore requested that the permit for this maintenance dredging be extended by the 
maximum permissible time frame. 

Should you desire additional information or have any questions, please contact Daniel 
James at (804)273-2996. 

Director 
Environmental Compliance-Water/Waste 
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Mr,...R. W. Grabb 
November 16, 1995 
Page 2 

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta St., NW 
Suite 2900 
Atlanta, GA 30323 
Re: Surry Units 1 & 2 

Docket Nos. 50-280/50-281 
License Nos. DPR-32/DPR-37 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 
Re: Surry Units 1 & 2 

Docket Nos. 50-280/50-281 
License Nos. DPR-32/DPR-37 

Mr. M. W. Branch 
NRC Senior Resident Inspector 
Surry Power Station 
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